
 
Andrew Stark 
PO Box 21304 
Edgeware 
Christchurch 8143 
 
 

RE:  Oceania Throws Pentathlon Challenge 
 
Dear Secretaries and Competition Organisers, 
 
Once again, the Oceania Throws Pentathlon Challenge is being held throughout the Oceania region.   
 
In recent years the event has been scheduled to occur during the month of September.  However, some New 
Zealand centres are unable to get onto their throwing circles / fields until early October, therefore I have 
extended the competition period to be September through to mid October.   
  
There is one important condition of competition that was introduced while compiling last year’s results and 
this will be the rule for all future competitions. 
 

If any competitor competes in more than ONE centre’s Oceania Throws Pentathlon Challenge, the 
performance recorded at their HOME centre will be the one used when compiling the results, re: 
finishing order per age group. 

 
Competition Fees: 
There is NO cost to enter this event and all results will be is a digital format only. 
 
Results Certificates: 
Any competitor who would like a certificate can purchase one using the link provided on the event page on 
the NZMA website. 
 
 
Can you please confirm ASAP if your centre will be participating in this year’s event, with your intended date 
of competition (if known)?   I will then send you the Excel Spreadsheet with names / address information 
from last year and a sheet in which you can enter this year’s results. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Andrew Stark 
NZMA President / Oceania Throws Pentathlon Event Organiser 


